
 
El Paso County Planning & Community Development  
2880 International Circle  
Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
 
 
 RE: Letter of Intent– MVEA Eastonville 2 
 
 
Dear Planning and Community Development, 
 
 Mountain View Electric Association, Inc (MVEA) will be constructing a 12.5 kV underground 
electrical distribution feeder line running along the Eastonville Road from Latigo Boulevard to 
Londonderry Drive.  The underground installation will be approximately 2.7 miles in length and will 
begin at the Meridian Electric Substation near the intersection of Eastonville Road and Latigo Boulevard. 
The installation will run south parallel to Eastonville Road offset a distance of approximately 55’ from 
the road. The line terminates south of Londonderry Drive where it will tie-in to existing conduit.  
 
Please contact me for project all project related questions.  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Amy Carlsen 
Mountain View Electric Association 
Direct: 719-494-2699 
Cell: 719-922-1116 
Email: Amy.C@mvea.coop 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carlos
Callout
Please add "PCD File No. CDR-21-015".

Carlos
Callout
Please confirm the proposed activity will not adversely impact adjacent properties or existing drainage patterns.

Carlos
Text Box
- Please provide the total area of land disturbance and the scope of work that sums to the total area of land disturbance.

- Applicant is required to apply for a Work-in-ROW permit from El Paso County Department of Public Works since Eastonville Road is a county maintained road. Please confirm applicant will/has applied for a Work-in-ROW permit.

- FYI: Per ECM K.1.8 all disturbed road gravel surfaces shall be repaired to ECM standards listed in the section above. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
OVERVIEW MAP 
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VICINITY/SITE MAP OF NEW UNDERGROUND ELECTRICAL DISTRIBUTION LINES 
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